[bookmark: _GoBack]The following safeguards have been put into place for the safety of Young People attending Holmer Green Youth Club during the Coronavirus (COVID – 19) pandemic. 
· The entrance will be through the main door and the exit through the garden gate.
· On entry, each Young Person will have a temperature reading taken. Anyone with a temperature above 38.7C  will not allowed in the building and parents will be called.
· Young People must use the hand sanitizer when entering and leaving the building.
· All Young People should keep the social distancing rules.
· Only 1 person will be allowed in the toilets at any one time.
· There are 3 hand sanitizer stations in the building.
· Young People are to sanitize between activities and before eating tuck.
· All tuck sold will be wrapped.
· The seating arrangements around the building are all 2metres apart.
· Equipment will be cleaned between groups.
